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PERRY POINT VA MEDICAL CENTER
BUILDINGS 19H AND 23H RENOVATIONS

Contract Number
VA245-C-0221

Contract Duration
October 2008 - January 2010

Contract Value
$4,505,000

Client Point of Reference
Mr. Deborah McCavitt
Dept. of Veterans Affairs Maryland  
Health Care System Contracting Officer  
P.O. Box 1000  
Bldg. 101 Room 26 
Perry Point, MD 21902
(410) 642-2411
deborah.mccavitt@va.gov

Services Performed / Scope of Work
The  scope of the Perry Point  VA  Medical Center project 
includes the renovation of existing hospital rooms, nurse’s 
station, and medical and business offices.  Demolition 
took place within the existing spaces to make way for new 
mechanical, electrical and architectural systems.  The 
renovations were conducted within a fully operational 
hospital.  Through careful project pre-planning, the 
Team developed a four-phase plan that helped minimize 
impact on employees, patients and visitors as well as 
ensure safety throughout the facility. 


